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I am writing this in support of the bill to remove leaded gasoline from the racetrack.  

Leaded gasoline has been proven to cause several health problems, i.e. irreversible 

nerve damage, mental impairment, reduced fertility and other concerning medical 

issues.  I cannot fathom why lawmakers and corporations sleep at night, putting profit 

over the well being of people, willfully knowing the hazard that leaded gasoline is to 

the surrounding neighborhoods.  We cannot continue to expose our families to this 

undeniable risk!  THE LEADED GASOLINE MUST GO!  


